From: Gary Tivey <grtivey@outlook.com>

Sent: Friday, November 5, 2021 9:35 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: OSA Correspondence

CAUTION:External email.

Having a COLA adjustment for Pers 1, would contribute substantially to one’s stability in todays economy.
Thank You,

Gary Tivey

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



